
Hi Steve, 

  

I received an invite from Thresholds and attended the Thresholds Gala in my official capacity on Thursday 

April 24th. 

  

I also received an invite from Christopher House and attended the Christopher House Gala in my official 

capacity on Thursday May 1st. 

  

Hope you have a great weekend! 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

  

Angela Clay 

46th Ward Alderwoman 

  

Phone: 773-878-4646    

Web: www.46thWard.com   

Email:  Angela@46thWard.com 

4544 N. Broadway, Chicago IL 60613 

  

 

  

 

The information contained in this email may be confidential, and has been sent for the sole use of the 

intended recipient(s). If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized 

review, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication, or any of its 

contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the 

sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. 
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This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and 

may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of 

this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are 

hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any 

attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the 

individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and 

printout thereof. 


